
 

July 2022 

Dear St. Xavier Students, Parents and/or Guardians, 
 
Welcome to St. Xavier High School and the 2022-23 school year! As we move through the summer, 
a great deal of work has been done to plan for the start of school in August.  From various building 
improvements to the professional development of the faculty, administration and staff, we continue 
to work toward animating the vision of Jesuit education at St. Xavier High School.   

You should have received separate information from our school Registrar concerning student 
schedules and course adjustments. Student schedules are available in PowerSchool beginning Friday, 
July 22 after 3 p.m. Please carefully read that information and log on to PowerSchool to verify there 
are no problems. 
 
The parent portal is a great resource for information on activities at St. Xavier. Currently, in the Back 
to School section, you can find information on the orientation days, religion textbooks, summer 
reading assignments, information on the senior leadership retreat and much more to start the year. 
 
In this spirit of listening and reflection, we continue to extend the invitation to our students and 
parents to collaborate with us. Please do not hesitate to reach out to let us know how we are doing 
with our goal of “being the best at getting better.” 
 
Thank you for your continued support and for entrusting your sons in our care. We look forward to 
working with your son as he strives to become a man for and with others.  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
A.M.D.G., 
 
 
 
 
 
Daniel J Lynch 
Principal 

 
 
 

https://www.stxavier.org/login-top/parent
https://www.stxavier.org/academics/backtoschool
https://www.stxavier.org/academics/backtoschool

